
Ash-Talk 
News headlines of the week  

Congratulations to Ben  

Janiszewski for being awarded  

Young Citizen of the Year by Ash-

field Council for his work to devel-

op strong community ties within 

our school and  beyond. 

Congratulations to Charlie Kupi  
(centre  in this picture of our 
talented Year 12 Drama Stu-
dents )  Charlie  has been invit-
ed to perform on stage. 
 

Ben Janiszewski  receiving his Young Citizen 

Award from Ashfield Council Mayor  

Councillor Morris Mansour at  

The Australia Day Celebrations on the 26th 

January 2013. 

We also congratulate Zac Reid for receiving 
the Young Artist of the Year. 

Jake Knott also received an Achievement  
Award for his success in Ice Hockey. 

 

We are proud  of these things 



Ashfield Boys High School 
 

  

OPEN NIGHT 
 

Year 7 2014 
 
 

An Invitation to Primary School Parents   & 
Children of  Years 5 and 6 

 

Date:   Tuesday 5 March 

2013 
Time:   6.30pm –     8.30pm 

Location:   School Hall 

 
 

 

 

 

 

You are warmly invited to attend our Open Night. 

 

Ashfield Boys High School has built its reputation on progressive learning prac-

tice and ethical discipline and welfare programs.  It offers quality education with 

a broad contemporary curriculum and social development through diverse extra-

curricular activities.   

 

Consistently, Ashfield Boys has been listed in the top all-round performing com-

prehensive high schools in the State. 

 
Ashfield Boys High School – “Time for you and your child” 

 

Ashfield Boys High School 

117 Liverpool Road, Ashfield 

For further enquiries: 
Phone:  9798-6620    Fax:  9716-8004 

Email: ashfieldbo-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal:  Mrs Daisy Kokkalis 



Type your call-out 

text here. Consider 

including customer 

testimonials or  

information about 

awards you’ve  

won here. 

International Student 

Orientation Meeting 

When: Tuesday 5th March 

 Time: 2.30 pm 

Venue : School Hall 

ALL international students 

and Guardians/Parents are 

required to attend. 

Chinese, Korean and Viet-

namese interpreters will 

be available to assist on 

the day. 

Welcome to our Cap-
tains  
 
School Captain: 

Captain 
Joshua Staines  (left in 
the photo below) 
 
Vice Captain 
Juan Pablo Guevara Mo-
rales (right in photo be-
low) 

Ash-Talk 
The week that was. 


